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“The Right to Be Forgotten,” an article written by Hodgson Russ attorney Jordan
Walbesser, was published in the July 11, 2014, issue of Lawyers Weekly. The article
discusses the Court of Justice of the European Union’s recent decision that
Europeans can force companies to remove links to embarrassing information, setting
the stage for the extra-territorial regulation of companies headquartered outside the
E.U.


